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To Cumberland Council, I'm writing regarding to object to the proposal for the construction and
operation of an organic waste transfer station at 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1
DP 778492 . File: DA2023/0130.

I vote for NO.

The reasons are:

Firstly, it will cause more traffic congestion, the addition of a waste transfer station will definitely
indeed result in increase traffic in the area. The presence of waste transfer trucks could contribute
to congestion on Church Street. This increase traffic can be disruptive and inconvenient for
residents and will lead to longer commute times.

1. Secondly, Noise, Waste transfer trucks can generate noise, particularly during loading and
unloading operations. The constant movement of vehicles and the handling of waste
materials may result in unwanted noise levels. This noise can be disruptive to residents,
especially if the transfer station operates during nighttime or early morning hours.

2. Thirdly, Dust fumes, The operations at a waste transfer station, such as the movement and
handling of waste materials, can potentially generate dust. Dust particles can become
airborne and result in a dusty environment in the vicinity of the transfer station. Inhaling
dust particles can be a health concern for residents and may also contribute to a general
sense of discomfort.

3. Finally, Bad smell, Waste transfer stations typically handle various types of waste, some of
which can produce unpleasant odors. The smell of waste materials, especially if not properly
contained or managed, can spread in the surrounding area and create an undesirable
environment for residents. This odor can be both unpleasant and potentially hazardous to
health.

Yours Sincerely,
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